
January 20, 2015

MAXIMUS Schedules its Fiscal 2015 First
Quarter Conference Call
RESTON, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- MAXIMUS (NYSE: MMS), a leading provider of
government services worldwide, will issue a press release with its financial results for the
three months ended December 31, 2014, at 6:30 a.m. (ET) on Thursday, February 5, 2015,
and will host a conference call the same day at 9:00 a.m. (ET).

The call can be accessed under the Investor Relations page (http://investor.maximus.com) of
the Company’s website or by calling:

877.407.8289 (Domestic)/201.689.8341 (International)

For those unable to listen to the live call, a replay will be available through February 20,
2015. Callers can access the replay by calling:

877.660.6853 (Domestic)/201.612.7415 (International)
Replay conference ID number: 13599304

About MAXIMUS

MAXIMUS is a leading operator of government health and human services programs in the
United States, United Kingdom, Canada, Australia and Saudi Arabia. We deliver business
process services to improve the cost effectiveness, efficiency and quality of government-
sponsored benefit programs, such as the Affordable Care Act, Medicaid, Medicare,
Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP), Health Insurance BC (British Columbia), as
well as welfare-to-work and child support programs across the globe. Our primary customer
base includes federal, provincial, state, county and municipal governments. Operating under
our founding mission of Helping Government Serve the People®, MAXIMUS has more than
13,000 employees worldwide. For more information, visit www.maximus.com.

MAXIMUS
Lisa Miles, 703-251-8637
lisamiles@maximus.com
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